
Cobb County School District partners with the Georgia Department of 

Education to participate in the Georgia Parent Mentor Partnership. Our 

Special Education Parent Mentors work with the families of students with 

disabilities and schools to support educational success. As parents of 

children with disabilities themselves, they use their knowledge and 

experience to help others, like you. 

Stacy Greene 
stacy.greene@cobbk12.org 
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